
OFFERED BY COUNCILOR TANIA FERNANDES ANDERSON 

CITY OF BOSTON

IN THE YEAR TWO THOUSAND TWENTY FIVE

RESOLUTION HONORING AND RECOGNIZING THE 
STAFF OF THE DISTRICT 7 OFFICE

WHEREAS, Public service is not simply a job, it is a daily act of love, sacrifice, and 
unwavering commitment to justice, equity, and community; and                    

WHEREAS, The staff of the District 7 Office have embodied the highest standards of 
service through their tireless dedication, integrity, and compassion in 
addressing the urgent and complex needs of the residents of District 7; 
and

WHEREAS, This team has served not only as policy advocates, case managers, and 
legislative researchers, but also as bridge-builders, healers, translators, 
educators, and caretakers, meeting people where they are and ensuring 
that no constituent is left unheard or unseen; and

WHEREAS, In the face of systemic challenges and limited resources, the District 7 
Office team has consistently shown up, with grit, grace, and a deep sense 
of duty, to fight for housing justice, economic opportunity, education 
equity, public safety, mental health access, and civic inclusion; and

WHEREAS, The accomplishments of the District 7 Office are inseparable from the 
tireless labor, brilliant minds, and selfless hearts of its staff, who have 
poured their energy into building new systems of transparency, 
accountability, and community empowerment; and

WHEREAS, Their commitment to co-governance, constituent services, legislative 
excellence, and human dignity has set a gold standard for what municipal 
service can and should be; NOW, THEREFORE BE IT 

RESOLVED: That the Boston City Council honors and recognizes the staff of the 
District 7 Office for their extraordinary service, visionary leadership, and 
steadfast devotion to the people of Boston; and that this Council 
expresses its deepest gratitude for the countless hours, brilliance, and 
courageous heart this team has contributed toward a more equitable and 
loving city; and that the Boston City Council extends its admiration and 
enduring respect for the District 7 Office staff, whose work will continue to 
ripple through generations of change-makers, advocates, and residents 
across the City of Boston.



Filed on: June 25, 2025


